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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1907 modifies the leave of absence available to state and local employees who are members 

of the National Guard or any United States military branch when called up for active or inactive 

duty. Current law allows for state employees to receive their full regular pay during the first 30 

regularly scheduled work days of the leave of absence. HB 1907 restricts this time period to not 

exceed 240 hours. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Limiting the number of paid hours during certain leaves of absence may positively impact the 

budget of an agency that has personnel whose absences exceed 240 hours.  Neither the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services nor the Military Department currently have the ability to 

track the total number of state employees affected by this provision, making it difficult to 

accurately estimate aggregate statewide impact. 

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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